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April 18, 2016 

To: Shareholders of Honda Motor Co., Ltd. 

 

From: Honda Motor Co., Ltd. 

1-1, Minami-Aoyama 2-chome, 

Minato-ku, Tokyo, 107-8556 

Takahiro Hachigo 

President and Representative Director 

 

 

Second Notice Concerning Impact of 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake 
 

Honda Motor Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) offers its deepest condolences to victims of the 2016 

Kumamoto Earthquake (the “Earthquake”). 

 

The Company will halt operations at its Kumamoto Factory (Ozu-machi, Kikuchi-gun, Kumamoto 

Prefecture) until April 22, 2016 due to the impact of the Earthquake. Subsequent production plans 

will be determined based on the restoration of facilities and component supply. 

 

The impact on our financial results has not yet been determined, however, should any material 

impact occur, the Company will promptly disclose details. 

 

 


